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CONTACT: Sgt. Brent Coombs or 

                       Officer Tracey Breeden    

 (602) 590-5733 

 

Update – Suspect Booked From Feb 12
th

 Phoenix 

Officer Involved Shooting in Glendale 

  

GLENDALE, Ariz. – 26 yr old Jeff Lusk was released from a valley hospital last 

night from injuries he sustained after being shot by a Phoenix Police Officer in the 

City of Glendale back on Sunday February 12, 2012.  Lusk, a Phoenix arson 

suspect, advanced on officers in a threatening manner with a jagged section of 

glass, after being contacted by Officers in the backyard of a Glendale home. 

 

 Directly after being discharged from a valley hospital, Glendale Detectives 

booked Lusk into the 4
th

 Avenue Jail on (2) counts of Aggravated Assault on 

Police Officers involved in the incident.    Attached is the booking photo of        

Jeff Lusk taken on 2/21/12. 
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